
In order for us to best 
serve you, here are a 
few things you need  
to know.
1.	 Please note that for Internal 

Medicine, Pediatrics and 
OB/GYN, you will need to 
stop at the main registration 
desk in the lobby before your 
appointment. (If you are 
visiting the Lab Draw  
Station or Pharmacy, you  
may proceed directly back  
to those areas.)

2.	 When you have finished 
registering, please proceed to 
your respective department 
and let them know at check-
in that you have arrived.

3.	 Once your appointment is 
complete, please check  
out at the desk in your 
respective department prior  
to leaving.

                                                              
Thank you!

Welcome to Canandaigua Medical Group

First Floor

Second Floor

(General Surgery will be  
seeing patients here temporarily)


